
I am writing in STRONG opposition to SB 210. As a full time worker who is only afforded limited 
time off work, who also helps to care for family members and pets who need additional help, 
voting in person would place an undue burden on me as a citizen. I am proud that Oregon 
consistently ranks near the top of voter participation and this bill would cause that number to fall 
significantly. Voting by mail also allows me to be a better informed voter and reference the 
Oregon Voters’ Pamphlet while voting. Oregon’s mail in voting program has has bipartisan 
support for decades and SHOULD NOT change. Please do not make it harder for hard working 
Oregonians to vote! 
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
Katherine Borek  
Oregon Voter - Portland, OR 


